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Year 6 Trip to the Serpentine Gallery 
Yesterday, Year 6 took part in a workshop called 
‘Moving Up’, which is part of a project supporting  
transition from primary to secondary school. They 
worked with an artist to create 3D artwork, which will 
be filmed in two weeks’ time to create their very own 
film! Here they are in action: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

You can see lots more photos on our website! 
 

Recycling: A joint request from the Green 
Team and Playground Council 
“The children in Green Team want to remind us all to 
KEEP RECYCLING, and RE-USING items whenever 
we can! To further this aim, do you have any odd bits 
and pieces of cloth, textiles, wool or ribbon you no 
longer need? And are you swamped by more plastic 
bags than you'll ever re-use? If so, please bring them to 
school so that the children can weave a lovely display 
to highlight where we play  CHAMP in the play-
ground! As colourful as possible please; there will be 
lots of orange bags we're sure, so other colours would 
be particularly welcome!” 
 

Reminder about Snacks & Lunches  
Please can we remind you all that in order to keep all 
our children safe and healthy, no one should have nuts 
of any kind in their lunch-boxes or snacks (including 
those for after school activities). It is really important 
that we all do this, as some children can be allergic to 
nuts. Thank you! 
 

Waitrose ‘Community Matters’ 
We are currently one of the options for the 
‘Community Matters’ boxes at Waitrose on Edgware 
Road. Shoppers can choose to put their green counter 
into one of three boxes, and the cause with the most 
green counters receives a donation. It could be us!  
If you shop at Waitrose (or you know friends who do) 
please choose our box. Last year we received £400 
this way. That sort of money can make a big difference 
to our school. 

 
 
 
 

International Evening 
Just a reminder that this is on Tuesday (28th). I am 
really looking forward to seeing the children in their 
costumes during the day and seeing parents and 
friends after school. Please do come along—it should 
be a wonderful event. 
 
Club Information 
There will be no Football Club or Star Club on  
Tuesday because of the International evening, but 
these clubs will return to usual next week. 
Choir will start on Thursday (30th) at 3.15 in the  
Music Room. 
 
Circle of Security Parenting Courses 
‘The Centre’, which runs out of St Mary’s Church, is 
running two new parenting groups on Friday mornings 
(10.15—11.30) from 7th February, and Monday  
evenings (7.30—9.00) from 1st February. If you think 
you might be interested please speak to Mrs Leith or 
contact Jenny Peters at St Mary’s Church. 
 
I hope you’ve all had a good week. Looking  
forward very much to seeing you on Tuesday  
evening! 
 
 
 

Emily Norman, Headteacher 


